
King County Solid Waste Transfer 
Plan Update 

Council Discussion and Direction to 
staff 



Transfer Plan Update Discussion 
• Comments on the Revised Transfer Station 

Plan are due February 3rd 
• King County staff presented new options at 

the January MSWAC meeting 
• Options look at not rebuilding a station in NE 

King County 



Identified Options 
• In order to not have a new NE station: 

– Option 1 – redirect commercial traffic to Renton & 
Shoreline 

– Option 2 – limit self haul services at Factoria 
– Option 3 – Supersize the current Factoria station 

rebuild 



Solid Waste Divison Rec. 
• Proceed with building Factoria 
• Continue conversation on options 1 & 2 
• Keep future NE station on the table 



Redmond Letter Request 
• Proceed with Factoria with modifications 
• Further pursue options 1 & 2 
• Remove a NE station from the plan 
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